May 6, 1963

Mr. Nathan K. Gross 580 - Fifth Avenue New York City

Dear Mr. Gross:

I want to tell you how deeply impressed I was with the tributes paid to you at the Union dinner on Sunday night, and with the wonderful response you made.

I suppose sp many others have told you that I nedd not repeat it, but I would like to say that your daughter's words were the most moving and touching that I have ever heard in such a context.

May G-d grant that you and your wife have abundant nachas from your children and they from you for years without end.

Sincerely,

RABET NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff